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Friday, February 17, 2017
Note from Mrs. Porter

Hello Xavier Family!

Ash Wednesday is right around the corner and we are 

busy preparing our classroom doors to meditate on the 15 

Stations of the Cross, scheduling priests to hear 

confessions, getting ready to bury our Alleluias and much 

more!  Our teachers and staff are working to enable a 

very meaningful Lent for all of our students!

Xavier Students Score Above the National Norms….

Once again, on average, on the NWEA MAP Assessments 

in Math, Reading and Language Arts! Congratulations to 

our hardworking students, faculty, staff and 

parents/guardians for their dedication to a rigorous, faith 

based, Catholic education! It is showing both academically 

and in deed! 

Thanks to all our families who have already enrolled! We 

encourage everyone to begin this process now. Our 

teachers and staff are very excited to have our seventh 

and eighth graders back in the building. Planning has 

already begun and we would like to answer any questions 

or concerns you may still have at a Xavier Information 

Evening for the 2017-18 school year. This event is for 

parents/guardians only, K-8. There will be two sessions at 

Xavier (541 Muncie Avenue Campus); K-5th grades and 

Middle School (6th-8th grades). Both sessions will be held 

on Tuesday, March 7, 2017. The K-5 Session will be from 

5:30-6:15 and the Middle School Session will begin at 

6:30.There is an insert in this newsletter for your 

convenience, as well.

For Xavier’s preschool and kindergarten families, we will 

have staff available at the preschool (1401 2nd Avenue 

Campus) to enroll and answer questions on Tuesday, 

February 28th, 8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. and Friday, March 3rd,

8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. and12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.

continued……………………………



Your Xavier teachers and staff are prepared for 

Parent/Teacher Conferences on Wednesday, February 

22nd from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. These conferences are by 

the request of a teacher or parent/guardian only. If your 

teacher did not request a conference and you would like 

one, please email or call the school office. 

All parents/guardians will have another opportunity to 

enroll students for the 2017-2018 school year in Xavier’s 

auxiliary lab, during conferences. Our doors will be open 

to our families from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, February 22nd.

We have a new face at Xavier, Ms. Taylor Wiester from 

Benedictine College. She is student teaching in Mrs. 

Vardiman’s first grade class. Please introduce yourself 

and welcome her.

Congratulations to sixth grader, Mary Hanley, the 

winner of the USM Abraham Lincoln art contest for best 

use of color.

Our fifth graders are having fun learning at Starbase in 

Kansas City. Thanks to all our parent drivers in helping to 

make this happen for our students!

Young Rembrandts continues on Thursdays, here at 

Xavier! All our artists are turning out some real 

Masterpieces!

On Tuesday, March 2nd we are teaming up with St. Paul 

Lutheran to offer Body Venture. This will take place at 

Osage Gym, east of the LRCSS administration building. 

Xavier has been incorporating body and health systems 

in their lesson plans to prepare our K-4th graders for this 

fun learning experience. Details will be forthcoming.

Xavier Spring Pictures are coming up on March 9th and 

10th. Please mark this on your calendars.

For the safety of all our students, please stay in the 

correct lane when picking up your children, drive slowly 

and be aware!

Again, there is no more PTO recycling. If you forget and 

would like to place your cans in our recycling bin, please 

feel free to do so.

We have an incredible school with a lot going on! 

Thanks to our parents for your continued support, your 

time, your talent and most especially, your children! 

Have a great weekend! We will see you next Tuesday!

Fifth grade helping kindergarten in the 
media center

Leadership selling Valentine Pencils



Preschool

Stomp Out Cancer

Preschool sang at All School Mass

IT’S TIME TO ENROLL!
Xavier Catholic School 

Enrollment Days
(PRESCHOOL & 

KINDERGARTEN)
Tuesday, February 28, 2017 

8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.
and

Friday, March 3, 2017 
8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.

&
12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m.

You will have the opportunity to 
enroll. TODAY is the day!!  

We will all be on hand to answer 
questions,

fill out enrollment forms and accept 
your enrollment fee.

Lonnie Tupa, Xavier Catholic Preschool 
Enrollment Coordinator (913) 306-2902 or email:  

lonnie.tupa@leavenworthcatholicschools.org
Preschool (913) 682-1943

Shannon Holcomb, Xavier Catholic Preschool & 
Extended Care Training and Compliance Director 
Katie Campbell, Extended Care Assistant Director

Lisa Forge, Leavenworth Catholic Schools 
Enrollment Coordinator

Evie Porter, Xavier Catholic School Principal

mailto:lonnie.tupa@leavenworthcatholicschools.org


Our mission at Xavier is to 
keep Christ as the center of 
our daily lives and to care 
for one another in a loving

and safe learning 
environment.

Xavier
Catholic School

News From PTO
In case of Inclement Weather

LRCSS will follow USD 453 
announcements for closures on the 
local news stations.  If there is a “late 
start”, staff and faculty will report to 
school at 9:15 a.m. with students 
required to report at 9:45 a.m.

Fifth grade students showing their Biomes to 
first grade students

Fourth grade won our “Souper Bowl”


